## February 15, 1957

Miss Marian Rowley Urantia Brotherhood 533 Diversey Parkway Chicago 14, Illinois

Dear Miss Rowley:

Enclosed is a check for the 24 copies of the Urantia Book which the Executive Committee permitted us to borrow for a time. Due to a substantial contribution from Mr. Harrah and a little we curselves have saved, it is possible for us to pay for these books before I anticipated this would be possible.

Please express our gratitude to the Executive Committee for their kindness and confidence in us. We have a good working library now and with what we can subsequently add to it, we should get along quite well. Thank you also for your help. In addition to time consuming correspondance, I know that a box of Urantia Books is not easy for anyone to handle.

Sincerely yours,

Meredith J. Sprunger